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Moved: Kristy Ashley
Seconded: Gary Singleton
WMS resolves that EILS as defined in Protocols is inconsistent with the energy only market design established by the Commission and supports the ROS resolution that the program does not provide the reliability tool ERCOT purports.  Additional reasons are given below and WMS recommends that the program be discontinued:

1) The cost of the program can potentially far exceed the economic value of lost load.

2) While EILS may reduce the amount and duration of firm load interruption, there is a very low probability that EILS will prevent the loss of firm load completely.

3) The greater issue for reliability in both the short and long term comes down to the lack of price signals for both load and generation and this is being addressed by the QSE PM group.
